
Announcements    

Friday October 18, 2024 

Red Day    

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School! 

 

 
Would you like to be IN A MUSICAL?  Arrowhead Drama will be holding auditions for the musical 
Bright Star, and ALL students are welcome to audition!  There are parts for everyone!  You don't need 
to be a dancer!  An informational meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 22nd 2:45 in the 
theatre.  Contact Mrs. Markano with any questions. 
 
Missing a water bottle? Did you leave it behind in lunch? Please come to the front office and look to 
see if it is in the Lost and Found.  
 
 


